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MINUTES OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL

November 8, 2010
City of Richardson, Texas

A Regular Meeting of the City Council was held at 7:30 p.m., Monday, November 8, 2010 with a
quorum of said Council present, to-wit:

Gary Slagel
Bob Townsend

Mark Solomon

John Murphy
Bob Macy
Steve Mitchell

Amir Omar

City staff present:

Bill Keffler

Dan Johnson

Michelle Thames

David Morgan
Cliff Miller

EA Hoppe
Pamela Schmidt

Mayor
Mayor Pro Tern
Council member

Council member

Council member

Council member

Council member

City Manager
Deputy City Manager
Assistant City Manager Administrative Services
Assistant City Manager Community Services
Assistant City Manager Development Services
Assistant to the City Manager
City Secretary

1. INVOCATION

2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: U.S. AND TEXAS FLAGS

3. MINUTES OF THE OCTOBER 25, 2010 MEETING

ACTION TAKEN: Mr. Macy moved approval of the minutes as presented; second by Mr.
Mitchell and the motion was approved with a unanimous vote.

4. VISITORS.

Steve Lewis, 1105 Pawnee Drive, spoke against naming the homeowner association of
Richardson Heights Estates North as "The Reservation" stating he finds the use of the name
"Reservation" offensive and demeaning to some American Indians. He spoke in favor of the
capital funding request with the caveat that it not include the name "Reservation."

Jerry Silverman, 1006 Dunbarton, Richardson, stated he bought his first of three homes in
Richardson in 1969. He asked that the Council keep in mind the attrition rate of seniors when
considering implementing a senior tax ceiling, and also asked the Council to remember that they
are talking about people's lives as well as the integrity of Richardson.

Jay Dalehite, 315 Meadowlark Drive, felt the City would be revenue neutral if the Council
implemented a senior tax ceiling. He felt the tax freeze and the exemption are both permanent.




